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The Wisconsin Bear Hunters’ Association announces their endorsement of
Judge Brad Schimel

The Wisconsin Bear Hunters’ Association (WBHA) is proud to endorse Judge Brad Schimel in
his campaign for the Wisconsin Supreme Court. His dedication to upholding the Constitution,
defending individual liberties, and supporting the values that matter to Wisconsin’s hunting and
outdoor communities makes him the best choice for this critical seat.

Judge Schimel has a long-standing record of standing up for the rights of hunters, sportsmen,
and all those who cherish Wisconsin’s outdoor heritage. His commitment to the rule of law
ensures that our freedoms—particularly our Second Amendment rights—are not only protected
today, but for future generations as well.

With so much at stake in this election, we urge every Wisconsin sportsman and conservationist
to make their voice heard on April 1st. By electing Judge Schimel, we can help secure a
Supreme Court that respects our traditions, safeguards our way of life, and upholds the
principles that define Wisconsin. Make your plan to vote and ensure we have a strong advocate
on the state’s highest court.



